
Pot luck lunch Sunday 21 July 
A large group of members descended on Lynnda and Tony Bouzaid’s house for 
a very enjoyable social event.  Thank you very much to Lynnda and Tony for 
their super organisation and hospitality. 
 
As usual with Friendship Force events involving food, the lunch was plentiful and 
varied.  Having the event in a home provided a congenial environment, in the 
true spirit of Friendship Force, welcoming others into our homes.  This was 
remarked on by several members, who much appreciated the way a home is 
more conducive to getting around and talking to everyone compared with a hall. 
 
After lunch, Ngaire gave us something to think about.  We were divided into 
teams and had to exercise our memories with quiz questions followed by 
recognition of flags.  Some interesting answers here!  Just shows how many 
places we still have to get to!  This was followed by a hat making competition. 
Friendship Force people certainly do have some imagination! 
 
If you missed this one, don’t miss the next pot luck. 
 
 

 
 

     
 
 


